
 
 
 

Appendix 1 – Recommendations arising from Children & Young People Sub-Committee – 10 October 2023 

Item: Youth Justice Plan 23/24 

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

CYP.2.23/24 

The Sub-Committee commended the inclusion of parents and carers in 
delivering prevention and intervention work in the Youth Justice Service, but 
recommended that there should be greater involvement of parents and 
carers in the development of the next Youth Justice Plan for 24/25. 

Councillor 
Maria 

Gatland 

Róisín 
Madden -
Director of 
Childrens 

Social Care 
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